
 

Christopher McAnenly 

1600 Beach Avenue, 

Vancouver, 

Canada. 

 

September 12, 2022. 

 

Dir Sir/Madam, 

 

I would like to begin by thanking you for taking the time to consider my application. As you've already 

noticed I am currently living in Vancouver. I recently moved here, June 2022, and began working for a 

major law firm who cover all aspects of law except criminal, Boughton Law. I have recently passed all 

the Fe1 exams and availed of the grace period to travel and work in a different country before I begin my 

Trainee Contract. It has been great experience, and as Vancouver is part of the British Commonwealth 

there is a lot of overlaps with Irish law.  

I'm aware there may be a lot of applications and I'll try keep this short and sweet. I am seeking a Training 

Contract from a firm where I believe I will be challenged in a friendly working environment. I became 

aware of the Programme via LinkedIn and after researching the firm believe it would be a good fit for me 

in the future.  

I would love the opportunity of an interview in the future. Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

Christopher.   


